
March 24, 2016 

Dear Mr. Kuhrt, 

We appreciate the opportunity to participate as members of the committee for the proposed 
naming/renaming of the Washington Jackson site.  Our Committee, representing staff from Washington 
Jackson Academy and community members have reviewed 90 submissions. 

As a group, we have diligently focused on the following charge 

• Reviewed District’s Naming Facilities Policy
• Studied the Citizens Advisory Team’s school naming criteria results
• Participated in a democratic, facilitation process narrowing the list of nominations
• Submitted a final nomination.

Please submit the following nomination to the WFISD Board of Trustees: 

• Booker T. Washington

Respectfully submitted, 

Washington Jackson Academy Naming/Renaming Committee 

Brenda Jarrett – community member 
Arthur Bea Williams – community member 
Benita Donnell – community member 
Beverly Taylor Ellis – community member 
Cassandra Harris – community member 
Rosie Flanigan – community member 
Donald Phillips – community member 
Herman Sanders – community member 
James Harris – community member 
Janis Waldon – staff member 
Danielle Enlow – staff member 
Kristin Schreck – staff member 
Megan Scroggins – staff member 
Melanie Wolf – staff member 
Susan Bailey – staff member 
Linda Bishop – retired staff member 




